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RESOLUTION 06-23-08 
 
CONFIRMATION TO THE GOVERNORS OFFICE OF APPOINTMENT RECOMMENDATIONS TO HARTSVILLE 
PARKING, BEAUTIFICATION AND BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT COMMISSION. 
 
WHEREAS, The City Council is charged with the approval of names to be recommended to the Governor for 
appointment to the Hartsville Parking, Beautification and Business Improvement Commission; and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Governor’s Office has requested confirmation for two vacancies. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville that the following 
individuals were approved for recommendation to the Governor’s Office for appointment to the Hartsville 
Parking, Beautification and Business Improvement Commission, a body politic, for the terms shown below: 
 
 

 Seat: At-Large Term Expiring: 6/30/2025 
   Seat: At-Large Term Expiring; 6/30/2025 

    
  
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED, in meeting duly advertised and assembled on the 13th day of June, 
2023.              
               
 
 
 
 
        ________________________________  
         Carl M. (Mel) Pennington IV, Mayor             
 
 
ATTEST:       
                Sherron L. Skipper, City Clerk 
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